
 

 

April 20, 2023 
 
 
 
Ms. Suzanne R. Coffey 
Chief Executive Officer 
Great Lakes Water Authority 
735 Randolph, Suite 1900 
Detroit, Michigan 48226 
 
Dear Ms. Coffey: 
 
Pursuant to Article 7 of the Articles of Incorporation of the Great Lakes Water Authority, 
please be advised of the following appointment to office: 
 
Great Lakes Water Authority Board of Directors 
 
Mark Miller of  county of Genesee, 
succeeding Dr. Beverly Walker-Griffea whose term has expired, appointed to represent a 
resident of an area served by the Authority outside of the city of Detroit and the counties of 

Wayne, Oakland, and Macomb, for a term commencing April 20, 2023 and expiring December 
12, 2026. 
 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Gretchen Whitmer 
Governor
 




